
 

 
 
February 25, 2013           

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

TO:  Mayor and Council 
 

FR:  Heather Kasprick, Deputy Clerk 
 

RE: 2013 AMO Conference Attendance 
  

 
Recommendation: 

That authorization is hereby given for the following Members of Council to attend the 2013 
Annual Conference of the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) taking place in 
Ottawa, August 18-21, 2013:- 

 
And further that all eligible expenses in accordance with Council’s Travel & Per Diem Policy 

be hereby authorized. 
 

Background: 

Typically various Members (and the CAO) attend the annual meeting of the Association of 
Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) which is held every year in a different municipality in 

southern Ontario.  For 2013, the conference will take place in Ottawa and 5 rooms have 
been reserved for Council and the CAO’s attendance.  

Budget: 

Council’s Travel and Conference budget.  
 

 
Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  N/A 
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